
Summer newsletter June 2021 

                         Year 3, Monkeys  

 

Maths and English  

After lots of book studies this year, which the children have 

thoroughly enjoyed, we will be moving on to some punctuation and 

grammar work at the start of this term. It is so important that we 

introduce and consolidate this aspect of the Year 3 curriculum with 

the children to ensure that they are fully prepared for Year 4. We 

did lots of work on nouns, verbs and adjectives on Google Classroom 

so most children already have a good baseline understanding of the 

parts of a sentence.  

 

Welcome back to our final half term of Year 3, I can’t believe how 

quickly the time has passed! 

I hope you all had an enjoyable half term holiday together 

particularly as the sun decided to give us some wonderful weather to 

enjoy too. 

We have one half term left to cover quite a few units of work so the 

children will be busy in school until July! 



In maths we still have lots of tricky fraction work to complete but 

the children were fantastic before the holidays so I’m sure they’ll 

continue to impress me with their understanding of equivalent 

fractions. After this unit we will finish the year looking at angles and 

shapes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Topic  

We had a wonderful half term looking at the Stone age period of our 

history before the holiday – I hope the children’s families enjoyed 

the stone age house which arrived at home! Our next focus moves us 

onto the bronze and iron age which I’m sure the children will enjoy 

just as much. This class are really artistic and I have always been so 

impressed with what they produce in art based topic lessons.  

 

Pen licences 

The children are working super hard to receive their pen licences at 

the moment in class and I am very impressed with their efforts to 

join their handwriting. More children are becoming confident with 

joining in all writing now and extra practise when they are completing 

homework tasks would be beneficial! 

 

 



So far our pen licences have been awarded to: 

 

Kacie 

 

Lojith 

 

Sidarth 

 

Ethan  

 

There will be more handed out this week! 

 

Please remember that although parents are still not allowed on site, 

we are always available to discuss any questions or concerns you may 

have. I look forward to another fun half-term with my Monkey class! 

 

Dates for the Diary  

Friday 18th June: Superhero Day 

Tuesday 6th July: Move up Morning 

Thursday 22nd July: Final day of the summer term 

 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs Burns  


